
 
 

 

North Wales Safeguarding Adults Board 
 

Key Messages 
From the 

Meeting held on Tuesday 13th February 
2024 

 

The Board received and discussed the following 
updates/reports: 
 

• Single Unified Safeguarding Review – Implementation 
and implications for the Boards. 
 

• Right Care – Right Person. An update was received in 
relation to implementation of Phase 1 from North 
Wales Police.  
 

• The National Independent Safeguarding Board 
member presented their Annual Report with updates 
on their current work priorities.  

 

• A Sudden Death of an Adult at Risk Protocol has been 
developed and was presented to the Board for sign off. 
This will now be uploaded to the North Wales 
Safeguarding Board website.  

 

• Themes and trends from the Board’s Sub Group 
highlight reports were identified and discussed.  

 

• Highlighted that discussions will be taking place at the 
Board’s Business Development Session in March, 
around NWSAB Chair and Vice Chair nominations.  

  
 

 


